
June 22nd 2021 
To All Students, 

 
Takanori Ueda 

President of the University of Fukui 
 

Distance Lectures from June 22 to 24 (Notice) 
 

 Since a case of COVID-19 has been confirmed on Bunkyo campus, we would like to inform 
you that the University of Fukui takes infection prevention measures as below. 
 In addition, all the lecture rooms on Bunkyo campus will be closed from this afternoon. 
Please leave the campus as soon as possible. 
 
 【Vaccination】 
     Vaccination will be conducted as scheduled. 
 
 【Classes】 
     Classes will be offered online from the afternoon of June 22nd (Tue.) to June 24th (Thu.) 
 
【Campus Entry】 
    Please refrain from coming on campus unless absolutely necessary from June 22nd 

(Tue.) to on June 24th (Thu.) 
 


